
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

20th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our summer enrichment activities have started with great success this week. We will be 

updating the website soon. 

This week’s highlights 

Circus Skills - we have some very talented pupils. The Circus skills workshops were so 

much fun. 

  

 

 

Owl Display – the owls were beautiful. It was amazing to see pupils holding and stroking 

them.  

 

 

  

Coming up 

Don’t forget the Mindapples wellbeing sessions with Lauren. Give the office a call if you 
would like to attend. KS3 + KS1 families on Tuesday May 24th at 9.05am to 10.00am and 
KS2 families on Tuesday May 24th at 2.00pm to 2.55pm. 
 
Belair families are invited to Meet the Team on Wednesday May 25th at 2.15pm  
 
Jubilee Celebration – Friday May 27th is the last day of school before half term. To 
celebrate the jubilee, pupils and staff can wear any red, white or blue clothes. We will be 
serving refreshments at the end of the day, so come along from 2.45pm. We are looking 
forward to seeing you all. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 


